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19th Jaimary, 1929.
E

Dr. G. H. Lomer, 
University Librarian, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. Lomer,

I shall "be glad to refer the

matter mentioned in your letter of the 14th inst 

to the Committee of Deans at the next meeting, and
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later on to Corporation if necessary.

It eeems to me that the suggestion

of holding a separate Convocation for the Library

School is a very happy one.

Yours sincerely,

Acting Principal.
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